EPWORTH EXPRESS

Weekly Newsletter of Epworth Primary Academy No.119 20th July 2016 by pupil post and at www.epworthprimaryacademy.co.uk

Summer School

We have been asked by a number of parents to recommend websites for children to use over the summer. The ones suggested below are ideas from our teachers and ones that we use in school too. They are by no means a definitive list, just suggestions.

http://www.topmarks.co.uk/maths-games/7-11-years/times-tables

http://resources.woodlands-

junior.kent.sch.uk/maths/timestable/interactive.htm http://www.bbc.co.uk/skillswise/game/ma13tablgame-tables-grid-find

http://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/ks1/maths/multiplication/play/

http://www.topmarks.co.uk/maths-games/hit-the-button

http://resources.woodlands-

junior.kent.sch.uk/interactive/literacy.html

http://www.topmarks.co.uk/english-games/7-11-

years/spelling-and-grammar

http://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/ks2/english/spellinggrammar/

http://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/ks1/literacy/spelling/play/

 $\underline{http://www.mathplayground.com}$

http://www.turtlediary.com

Holiday Swim Session

Just a reminder that there will be free swimming sessions for all under 16s at Epworth Pool during the summer holidays at any public swim and fun sessions.

FoES Disco

A huge thank you to all who supported our disco event last night. It was a very hot and sticky time but fun was had by all. Our FoES all offer their time voluntarily but the work they do is amazing and the funds they raise are truly phenomenal. A huge thank you to everyone who has helped out at any events this year. If you are interested in joining our FoES or feel you have any time to offer, pop along to their coffee morning on Friday 9 September at 9am in the school hall.

Epworth Children's Centre

The Children's Centre offers lots of activities over the summer period for all children and young people and their families. For more information on the sessions please call 01427 873787.

Good Luck

We are all very excited for the arrival of Miss Jackson's baby in September. We wish her all the best for the upcoming months and will share the good news with you.

We would also like to wish Mrs Harte and Mr Anderson all the best in their new jobs in teaching. They will both be sadly missed and we thank them for all their hard work at Epworth Primary Academy.

Have a brilliant summer; I'm sure the weather won't last, so make the most of it whilst you can!

Thank you for your support and we look forward to seeing you in September.

Mrs S Venables, Vice Principal